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■IFSCC2016 Domestic Conference
It has long been customary for the Japanese Society (SCCJ) to organize after each IFSCC 

Congress/Conference, a domestic Conference in Tokyo where all the cosmetic science 

presented by Japanese authors at the immediate past IFSCC event can be shared, to provide 

an opportunity to discuss about such topics amongst those who could not make it to the 

IFSCC event. In accordance with this custom, an “IFSCC 2016 Domestic Conference” was 

held a month after the Orlando Congress at which a total of 72 Japanese papers (19 podiums 

and 53 posters) were presented in the language of Japanese to which an audience of almost 

450 Society members gathered.  
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